
CLASS TIMES

P1 8:45 am - 10:05 am

P2 10:10 am - 11:25 am

P3 11:30 am - 12:45 pm

P4 12:50 pm - 2:05 pm

P5 2:10 pm - 3:25 pm

Nov 7,2022

FROM THE OFFICE
Mid-term reports will be emailed to parent/guardian emails starting November 18.  
If you have questions about your child’s report, please contact their subject teacher 
or Special Education Resource Teacher (SERT) to discuss further.

bayview.ss@yrdsb.ca 
@bayviewsecondaryschool
School website

Students enjoying The Terry Fox Run on Nov.1 and Ms. Alexander with some 
of the members of the BSS Athletic Council who organized the event.

The Terry Fox Run took place on November 1 and raised funds for cancer 
research.  Thank you to Ms. Alexander, the BSS Athletic Council and all the staff 
and students for supporting this event.  If $2000 was raised, apparently Principal 
Fernando has to do a dance at the holiday assembly.  Yikes!!

Students and staff having a little fun dressing up on Halloween.  Students 
also enjoying the Halloween Fest - an event to raise funds for the homeless.

mailto:bayview.ss@yrdsb.ca
https://www.instagram.com/bayviewsecondaryschool/?hl=en
http://www.yrdsb.ca/schools/bayview.ss/Pages/default.aspx


Nov 7, 2022

GUIDANCE CORNER
A link to our Guidance messages page can be found here: 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1ImpqFWt1vpm7u8rRuYt9kxYv_cpP7dnncf5x

oZcfr-Y/edit

School Council Corner 
The Bayview Secondary School Parent Council for 2022-2023 has 
launched their new vision to be an “Active, engaged, empowered 
school council that supports the school in creating the best 
learning environment possible for our children and the community.”

Planning is underway in each of the subcommittees and they hope to kick 
off activities soon. Look out for more updates and opportunities for 
parents to get involved. 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1ImpqFWt1vpm7u8rRuYt9kxYv_cpP7dnncf5xoZcfr-Y/edit
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1ImpqFWt1vpm7u8rRuYt9kxYv_cpP7dnncf5xoZcfr-Y/edit


Fall Athletics

Nov 7, 2022

Senior Boys Soccer Wins Semi-Final!!

Congratulations to our Senior Boys Soccer team and the team at GW Williams.  
It was a great game that was decided in penalty kicks.  BSS 4 - GW 3.  Our team 
moves onto the YRAA Final game this week.  Well done players and coaches.

Our swim team making a splash at their first meet!!




